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Division of
Franchises, Concessions and Consents
40 Worth Street, 9" Floor South

sooerl New York ley : New York, New York 10013
Department of Transportation fa o1t o070
Janette Sadik-Khan, Commissioner VeERomwny iyegey/dot

March 23, 2009

Mr. Robert Diamond

Brooklyn Historic Railway Association
599 East 7" Street, apt. 5A

Brooklyn, NY 11218

RE: Railroad Tunnel under Atlantic Avenue in Brooklyn
Dear Mr, Diamond:

This is a follow up to my letter dated March 19, 2009 regarding submission of a tunnel
inspection report.

We have been made aware that you may be conducting or considering construction
activities inside the space that is the subject of the above-referenced revocable consent. As you
know, your revocable consent does not permit you to perform any work within the revocable
consent space without the express written consent of DOT. DOT will not give consent to any
such work unless it is being undertaken for the purpose of maintaining the integrity of the
revocable consent space. Accordingly, this letter serves as an immediate demand to cease and
desist any and all such unpermitted activities.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at 212-442-8040.

Sincerel
&0
% z
lit, Director

Emma Bere
Revocable Consents

Cc: Anne Koenig
David Jehn
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